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Dear Ladies of the Club, 

I know we are all busy with holiday plans, so short and sweet, thanks 
for a wonderful first half of the year!  Looking forward to seeing you at 
our Christmas social on the 13th and in the new year.  Enjoy the 

holidays with your family and friends! 

Fondly, 

Deneen 
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Established in 1919 

COMMITTEE 

CHAIRS: 

If you have any news to 

share in our January 

letter, please submit that 

to me by January 5th.  I 

would like to include 

updates from most 

everyone to kick off the 

new year. 

Thank you! 

Events & Items of Interest: 

 Dec. 13th, 9:30-11:30 Drop-in Christmas Social at the home of Clair Bell 

 Jan. 17th, 10 a.m. Club Meeting. Team Flower Arranging! Hosted by Kathy 

Moore and Nancy Williams. 

 Feb. 6, 7 & 8, GCV Flower Arranging Workshops. Visit the GCV website for 

information and registration. 

 Read the latest about Garden Club of America activities, including 

registration for the February National Affairs and Legislation Conference in 

D.C.  

Always keep up to date by checking out our AGC  website blog and calendar! 

Charter Member of the Garden Club of Virginia  

Member of the Garden Club of America since 1927 

https://www.gcvirginia.org/members
https://www.gcamerica.org/members:pages
http://gcvdaffodilday.org/2017/11/27/faw/
http://augustagardenclub.org/members/blog/

